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Feedback Form

Maitland Areawide Study (FPID: 962200-1)

Informational Open House — Project Kick-Off
March 2nd, 2022

Please submit your comments by March 16%, 2022. You may also submit comments
via email to Ennis Davis at Ennis.Davis@dot.state.fl.us.

Your feedback is important! Please use the space below to express your input
about this project. What issues or opportunities do you see on these corridors?
Please be specific with regard to location and issues:

Please complete and place this form in the
“Feedback” box or mail to:

Name:

Address: ' I'Ennis'Da\./is
Florida Department of Transportation District

City/State/Zip: Five

719 South Woodland Boulevard
Deland, Florida 32720
Phone: 386-943-5422

Please fold on dotted lines.

Place

Stamp

Here

Ennis Davis

Florida Department of Transportation District Five
719 South Woodland Boulevard

Deland, Florida 32720




